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March 31, 2017 

To whom it may concern, 

Thank you so much for your interest and or support in Gashland's High School Ministries' fundraiser. The 
fundraiser is a Bingo Night with all you can eat desserts and a silent auction on April 29th, 2017 at Gashland 
Evangelical Presbyterian Church (8029 North Oak Trafficway, Kansas City, MO 64118). 

All proceeds from the night will go to raising money for Gashland's High School Ministries' Summer Service 
Trip to Joplin, Missouri. Our High School Students in Joplin will be partnering with Next Step Ministries, 
which is a 501c3 non-profit organization, to do various construction projects to help rebuild homes and the 
community. If you would like to know more information about the trip you can check out this link http://
www.nextstepministries.com/joplin-missouri-2/. Please feel free to email or call me with any questions that 
you might have. I greatly appreciate your interest and or your charitable donation to our High School 
Ministries’ fundraiser. Donors can be given a tax receipt by the church upon request. Thanks for your 
consideration!  

Sincerely,  

Michael Morefield 

Assistant Pastor of Family Life 

Gashland Evangelical Presbyterian Church 

michael@gashland.org 

816.436.3583 
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